
September 4, 2002
MEMORANDUM TO: Larry W. Camper, Chief

Decommissioning Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
   and Safeguards

FROM: James C.  Shepherd, Project Engineer
Decommissioning Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
   and Safeguards

SUBJECT: MEETING NOTICE - SEQUOYAH FUELS CORPORATION
DISCUSSION OF AEA 11e.(2) BYPRODUCT MATERIAL 

DATE & TIME: Thursday, September 12, 2002
10 am - noon  

LOCATION: Two White Flint North, Room 7 C1
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

PURPOSE: To discuss alternative courses of action for decommissioning the Gore,
OK site, including disposal of non-11e.(2) material.  

DOCKET NO. 040-08027

PARTICIPANTS*: NRC LICENSEE
L.  Camper J.  Ellis
B. Spitzberg R.  Bird
J.  Lieberman
J.  Shepherd
D. Gillen
R.  Johnson
P.  Sobel

TYPE: Open for public observation**

CONTACT: J.  Shepherd
(301) 415-6712

* Attendence by others should be made known by phone to the Contact by 4:30 pm (EDT) on
Wednesday, 11 Sep.  ‘02.  

** Meetings between NRC technical staff and applicants or licensees are open for interested
members of the public, petitioners, intervenors, or other parties to attend as observers pursuant
to Commission Policy Statement on Staff Meetings Open to the Public, 59 Federal Register
48244, September 20, 1994.




